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Zero Tolerance Policy 
 
Inappropriate Language & Referee Abuse 
 
Laceby Football Club acknowledges that every child, young person or adult who plays or participates in 
football, should be able to take part in an enjoyable and safe environment. 
 
Laceby Football Club acknowledges that all the above should be protected from poor practice and from all 
forms of abuse. 
 
Laceby Football Club will not tolerate inappropriate language or threatening behaviour used on match side-
lines, particularly verbal or physical abuse directed at Match Officials. 
 
Match Officials are just as entitled to enjoy the match as players and spectators. 
 
Laceby Football Club reserve the right to ask anyone demonstrating actions deemed to conflict with Club 
policy to move away from the match side-line or the clubs playing field. 
 
Your cooperation would be very much appreciated.  
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